
What Will Be The Future of 
Adult Education? 

 
 
Educational leaders from throughout the Inland Empire are invited to 
a Town Hall Meeting to discuss an Adult Education Consortium 
program, based on state legislation (AB 86). This program will 
provide joint funding for adult education through the California 
Community College Chancellor’s Office and the State Department of 
Education.  
 
San Bernardino Valley College (SBVC) is hosting an AB 86 
Town Hall Meeting on December 5, 2013, to invite community 
partners in adult education in our region to identify services currently 
being provided and those needed in the area of adult education. 
 
This is a preliminary information-gathering meeting to gather 
information to help all parties to determine what role, if any, 
SBVC and San Bernardino Community College District 
(SBCCD) might play in a consortium effort.  At this meeting, we 
hope to gain perspective on current services that will help us decide 
how to proceed when the state releases the Request for Application 
(RFA) in late December or January providing funding for two years of planning and implementation. 
 
This meeting is intended to solicit input and information from campus, education, and community 
partners. The meeting will not address the fiscal aspects of the project, including who will lead the consortium, if 
one is formed in our district. (Either the community college district or a K-12 district may be a lead in a consortium 
effort.) The goal is to encourage dialogue between adult education regional providers to familiarize each other 
with services and needs as a basis for how we might work together in the future. 
 
Faculty, staff, and administrators from San Bernardino Valley College, SBCCD district, and Crafton Hills College 
are invited to attend this event along with regional education and community groups.  
 
 

 
Date:            Thursday, December 5, 2013 
Time:            9:00-11:30 a.m. 
Location:       San Bernardino Valley College 

701 S. Mt. Vernon Avenue 
Business Building Conference Center 
(park in Lots #9 or #11 off Grant Ave.) 

 
Continental breakfast will be served. 
 

Please RSVP by 
Wednesday, November 27 

to Dena M. Peters 
dmurillo@valleycollege.edu 

or 909.384.8572. 
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